SEPTEMBER 2016

Shady Hills Elementary

Welcome back from summer vacation!

PTO News

We are looking forward to another great school year! We'd love to see you all be a part of our PTO community here at Shady Hills Elementary.

Remember to keep saving those Box Tops for Education! The dimes really add up and help to provide events for our families like the Fall Festival and Family Dinner Night. We will also be hosting Cookies and Cocoa with Santa, a Family Movie Night, a Winter Dance and more!

See you at SHES! Jessie Barnett PTO President dbarnett9@tampabay.rr.com

School Events

09/09	SAC meeting
	3.30 nm

09/15	LOCOMO
	5:30-8:00 pm

09/16 Picture Day

09/29 Star Student Awards 2:00pm

09/30 ALL PRO DADS workshop 7:30am



IMPORTANT DATES:

NO SCHOOL PROGRESS REPORTS

Monday 9/5/16 Friday 9/16/16